
Action for the Month: Consider Endorsing Federal Arts Policy Proposal 
Please review this federal arts policy proposal from Americans for the Arts and other national partners and, if possible, officially endorse it as an organization or as an individual. This action is time-sensitive because of indications that the Presidential campaigns are studying policy options like those in this proposal, including a national workforce program, and we want to make sure creative workers are part of the plan. Please consider endorsing at: americansforthearts.org/creativework.
